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NEIGHBORHOOD DIRECTORY 
The Neighborhood Directory has been 

printed and donated for many years by 
John and Nina Fricke; through 2009.  

This year the Directory cost has been 
added to the budget. As the Board sought 
to minimize the expense of publishing and 
distributing the Directory, it was decided 
to print the Directory in black ink only 
and to mail it out to Members for one final 
time in 2010. In the future the Directory 
will be distributed via email. 

WEB SITE LAUNCHES 
A new website will be launched on 

February 1 for the Walnut Creek Estates 
Homes Association. Please visit the site at  
www.walnutcreekestates.org 

NEXT BOARD MEETING 
The next Board meeting will be held on 

Monday, March 22, 2010. Meetings are 
being held at the Hillsdale Presbyterian 
Church and will begin at 7:00 p.m..  

If you have an opportunity, please thank 
them for letting us use their space for our 
meetings. 

MOWING BIDS 
Bids for mowing have been solicited 

from local vendors via direct contact and 
newspaper advertising. Bids are due by 
March 10. 

The bids will be reviewed at the next 
Board meeting scheduled for March 22 at 
7:00 p.m. All members are invited to 
submit their preferences for mowing 
frequency to the Treasurer prior to the 
meeting at 
Treasurer@walnutcreekestates.org 

Solicitation details can be found on the 
website. 

PICNIC SHELTER, Anyone? 
In recent times the concept of a picnic 

shelter has been discussed. The Board is 
gathering information about Members’ 
interest in the construction of an open 
sided structure, with a low maintenance 
roof, that will fit into the surroundings 
near the dock/walkway. 

This structure could be the anchor for a 
picnic area. Please send comments to the 
Board. Board@walnutcreekestates.org KEEPING CURRENT 

You are encouraged to keep email 
addresses and postal delivery addresses 
current with the Secretary. 

Secretary@walnutcreekestates.org 

DOCK INSTALLATION 
Bids will be sought for the installation of 

the new dock walkway. 
Please direct any comments or questions 

to Treasurer@walnutcreekestates.org 

IN THIS ISSUE 

January 2010 

TRASH PICKUP 
Wednesdays, have trash out by the curb 

by 7:00 am. Weeks with the following 
holidays on Monday, Tuesday, or 
Wednesday will pickup one day later. 
 New Year’s Day 
 Memorial Day 
 Independence Day (July 4) 
 Labor Day 
 Thanksgiving Day 
 Christmas Day 
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